
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

     
 

    
   

    
   

  
 

 
 

    
  

 
     

  
   

  
     

  
 

 
    

  
 

 
 

 
    
  

    
  

 
 

 
  

       
    

   
 

 
 

   
     

 
  

   
   

  
 

   
  

  
 

  
   

   
 

  
  

   
  

  

 
     

   
     

 
   

    
 

 
   

 
  

  
  

       
  

   
 

  
    

  
   

    
     

        
 

COPPER CLIFF PUBLIC SCHOOL
 

HOME OF THE CRUSHERS
 
JANUARY 2018 

THANK YOU! 
CCPS's Christmas Concert was a huge success!  The stage 
decorations looked fantastic  and all of the classes did a 
wonderful job decorating the walls of the gym with their unique 
class projects.  Thank you to staff and students who practiced 
so hard!  And finally, thank you to parents and family members 
who came out and supported us!  A special thank you for all 
donations of baking and for school council for assembling the 
trays.  We raised $689.05 for student activities! 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
In the event of inclement weather, listen to the radio for 
cancellation of buses and classes.  In the interest of safety and 
well-being of staff and students, classes will be cancelled when 
weather conditions warrant such action. 
To find out if schools are closed or buses are operating, please 
listen to the radio.  Every attempt will be made to announce 
class cancellations on the various radio stations by 7 a.m. 
In extreme conditions, there may not be anyone present to 
receive students upon their arrival.  Please listen to the radio in 
the event of inclement weather.  If schools are closed, please 
do not bring your child to school. 
If schools are open but buses are cancelled and you drop 
your child off, please remember that you must pick your
child up at the end of the day. If you decide to let your
child remain home and they normally walk to school,
please remember to notify the office. 

KIDS HELPING KIDS 
Our school participated in the “Kids Helping Kids” Edgar Burton 
Food Drive and contributed many non-perishable foods to our 
local food bank. We kept track of donations, and Mrs. Ricci’s 
Grade 5/6 class won a pizza party for bringing in the most cans! 
We collected 706 cans and raised $220 from Candy-Gram 
sales! 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
Congratulations to Aimee Beauvais who won the beautiful 
bench donated by Mr. & Mrs. Leveille just in time for Christmas! 
Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser.  We 
were able to raise $178.00 to purchase supplies for next year’s 
concert! 

MOVIE NIGHT 
School Council will be hosting a movie night in the gymnasium 
on Monday, January 22 @ 6:00 pm.  Snacks and drinks will be 
free for this event.  Thanks to the Sudbury Credit Union for 
sponsoring this event for our families! 

CCPS KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT - January 16 
Is your child starting school this fall? Copper Cliff Public School 
will host its information night for Kindergarten registrations. All 
parents/guardians and children are invited to attend. 
Information Night will take place from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm on 
Tuesday, January 16, 2018. 
For enrolment in Kindergarten, your child must be four years of 
age by the end of the calendar year. 
When registering your child, please bring his/her identification 
documents including birth certificate, birth registry/baptismal 
certificate, proof of residency, Ontario Health Card and 
immunization record. 
Copper Cliff Public School offers the  English Program which is 
exclusively in English and includes a Core French component, 
which begins in Grade 4. Students learn basic French through 
songs, games, drama and interactive activities for a specified 
period of time daily. 

PARKING 
Parents are asked to obey parking signs when dropping off or 
picking up students.  Please keep the crosswalk area free from 
vehicles.  The crossing guard needs to have this area clear in 
order to assist students crossing School Street.  Congestion 
around the crossing guard area on School Street is not safe for 
our children. Thank you for your assistance in keeping our 
students safe. 

TIM HORTON MEMORIAL CAMP - Parent Meeting January 
24th 
Ms. Labine (6/7 class), Mrs. Ricci (5/6 class), Ms. Blais and Mr. 
Jouppi's classes will have the opportunity to attend Tim Horton 
Memorial Camp in Parry sound.  The first visit will be February 
27 - Mar 1, 2018 and a visit later in the spring, May 1 - 4, 2018. 
In preparation for this trip parents are invited to the school on 
Wednesday, January 24 @ 5:00 pm for an information session 
and an opportunity to ask questions.  We will be Skying with the 
THMC staff.  Students will participate in a values program 
(Great Beads) which includes activities in goal setting, peace, 
relationships, teamwork, challenge, responsibility, motivation 
and reflection while engaging in indoor and outdoor activities. 
We look forward to partnering with THMC to develop our 
student leaders in our school! There is no cost to the school to 
participate. More information and permission forms will follow. 
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